School Newsletter

Rock Ridge PTO





Run for Rock Ridge

Rock Ridge, you totally ROCKED IT!!! Thank you so much to all the students, parents, and staff. Thank you for all the support and contributions to our first annual Run for Rock Ridge. Our approximate net profit is over \$26,000, which is about \$9,000 more than last year. One of the biggest benefits is how much fun we have had during this event. The teachers and staff ran, raced each other, and still had energy to start spontaneous dance parties with the kids after the run. One of the highlights was seeing so many students who spent their lunch recess cheering on other classes. Our Rock Ridge community is amazing. We would like to say a special thank you to the Run for Rock Ridge committee, our teachers, staff, and administration. This fun filled event would not have been possible without your contributions!

KING SOOPERS GIFT CARDS

Please use a Rock Ridge reloadable gift card for all your groceries, gas, and Starbucks purchases. 5% of every purchase comes directly to RRE!

TO STAY CURRENT WITH PTO AND RRE INFORMATION...

Like Rock Ridge PTO on Facebook and check out our PTO page on the RRE website.

BOX TOPS

Keep clipping Box Tops for Education.

October is 5th grade's month for Box Top class competition!

October Calendar

Oct. 2nd - Run for Rock Ridge Prize Day

Oct. 3rd - PTO Monthly Meeting 6 pm

Oct. 9th - 13th Fall Break

Oct. 24th - Rock Ridge Chipotle Night

Oct. 27th -Monster Mash

Please feel free to contact our PTO Board Members

President - Lydia Goodland lydiag83@gmail.com

Vice President - Claudia Arias carias328@hotmail.com

Secretary - Ashli Maldonado ashli.maldonado@live.com

Treasurer - Amber Karas smithan21@hotmail.com

Communication Liaisons - Shannon DiCamillo and Janet Bortot shannon.diCamillo@dcsdk12.org
Janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org



Join us at our monthly meeting, this Tuesday, October 3rd - 6 pm in the library

Cash Corner

A total of \$1,015.00 in grants were approved last month. Here is what your PTO spent on Rock Ridge students and staff.

- \$100.00 Bandanas for 6th grade Outdoor Education.
- \$150.00 Graduation supplies and gifts for Kindergarten end of year party.
- \$165.00 Funds for teachers to spend on their classroom libraries at the Fall Book
 Fair. Book Fair also receives 20%.
- Intermediate Science Clubs.
 Used for science fair ribbons and prizes, as well as supplies for the club. This grant will allow these science clubs to be free to RRE students.

PTO and Parents,

Thank you SO very much for the delicious meals that you provided teachers during conference nights! Those are long days for us and we truly appreciate all the food that was available to us! You all rock!

Thank you!

RRE teachers

